
From: bluemnt@olympus.net <bluemnt@olympus.net>  
Sent: Thursday, July 24, 2025 9:57 AM 
To: Abbett, Marian L. (ECY) <MABB461@ECY.WA.GOV> 
Subject: Rayonier cleanup in Port Angeles 

 

To Whom it May Concern: 

 

We have lived, worked and raised our children and grandchildren in Port Angeles, bordering 
the pristine Olympic National Park. 

 

I am writing to strongly oppose the decision of Ecology for only Level 3 cleanup of the 
Rainier site and harbor. 

 

The humans, animals, fish and trees of our beautiful community deserve nothing less than 
complete cleanup of the toxic waste created by Rainier over many decades - level 5. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this email. 

 

Madeleine Harrington MD 
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